Hockey Canada

Memorandum

TO / À: Hockey Canada Member Executive Directors/Presidents

Hockey Canada Staff

COMPANY / ORGANISME: HOCKEY CANADA

FROM / DE: Todd Jackson, Director of Insurance, Hockey Canada

DATE: March 16th, 2020

SUBJECT / OBJET: Hockey Canada Insurance Program

The Hockey Canada Insurance Program is in place to cover Hockey Canada/Member participants and volunteers during Hockey Canada sanctioned hockey programming. With the cancelling of the 2019-2020 hockey season it is important to note that there is no coverage in place for any hockey related activity hosted after March 12th, 2020. Hockey Canada realizes that some administration of the game will continue, however, only certain coverages will apply to these and they have certain restrictions that apply. Please contact your Member prior to moving ahead with any administrative related activity.

Additionally, it is important for participants to be aware that if they do hockey activity outside of Hockey Canada/Member sanctioned programming such as private spring hockey, private hockey camps or private leagues <a href="https://examps.com/they-are-not-not-selected-leagues-not

Hockey Canada thanks all Members, Minor Hockey Associations, parents, players and all those involved with hockey for your dedication to the game and for your understanding as we take the necessary steps to assist in keeping all of us healthy and safe.

Sincerely,

Todd Jackson
Director, Insurance and Risk Management
Hockey Canada

c.c. Hockey Canada Board of Directors

